Review Routing Meeting: March 10, 2020

Project: Stanley Ave ROW Vacation Comments Due: February 28, 2020
Department: Comments:

FIRE No objections.

PW/E No objections.

InspSvcs No concerns.

ESP

Pensacola Energy has no gas facilities within
the alley east of Stanley Ave right-of-way and
north of the parcel at 500 Stanley Ave.

ECUA No concerns.
GPW No comments received.
ATT AT&T does not have any facilities in this

ROW/Alley and has no objection to the
Vacation of Alley request.



Cynthia Cannon

From: Annie Bloxson

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 9:45 AM
To: Cynthia Cannon

Subject: RE: Vacation of ROW - Stanley Avenue

Good Morning,
I have no opposes to the Vacation of ROW of Stanley Avenue.

Respectfully,

Annie Bloxson

Fire Marshal

Visit us at PensacolaFire.com
475 E. Strong St.

Pensacola, FL 32501

Office: 850.436.5200
abloxson@cityofpensacola.com

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of
Pensacola officials and employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise
exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in
response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, contact our office by phone or in
writing

From: Cynthia Cannon

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 3:51 PM

To: Amy Hargett <ahargett@cityofpensacola.com>; Andre Calaminus (ECUA) <andre.calaminus@ecua.fl.gov>; Annie
Bloxson <ABloxson@cityofpensacola.com>; Bill Kimball <bkimball@cityofpensacola.com>; Brad Hinote
<bradhinote@cityofpensacola.com>; Brian Cooper <bcooper@cityofpensacola.com>; Chris Mauldin
<CMauldin@cityofpensacola.com>; Cynthia Cannon <CCannon@cityofpensacola.com>; Derrik Owens
<DOwens@cityofpensacola.com>; Diane Moore <DMoore@cityofpensacola.com>; Heather Lindsay
<HLindsay@cityofpensacola.com>; Jonathan Bilby <JBilby@cityofpensacola.com>; Karl Fenner (AT&T)
<KF5345@att.com>; Kellie L. Simmons (Gulf Power) <kellie.simmons@nexteraenergy.com>; Leslie Statler
<LStatler@cityofpensacola.com>; Miriam Woods <MWoods@cityofpensacola.com>; Paul A Kelly(GIS)
<PAKelly@cityofpensacola.com>; Robbie Weekley <rweekley@cityofpensacola.com>; Ryan J. Novota
<RNovota@cityofpensacola.com>; Sherry Morris <SMorris@cityofpensacola.com>; Stephen Kennington (AT&T)



Cynthia Cannon

From: Derrik Owens

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 8:08 AM
To: Cynthia Cannon

Cc: Ryan J. Novota

Subject: RE: Vacation of ROW - Stanley Avenue

PW&F has no objection to the subject request.....

From: Cynthia Cannon

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 3:51 PM

To: Amy Hargett <ahargett@cityofpensacola.com>; Andre Calaminus (ECUA) <andre.calaminus@ecua.fl.gov>; Annie
Bloxson <ABloxson@cityofpensacola.com>; Bill Kimball <bkimball@cityofpensacola.com>; Brad Hinote
<bradhinote@cityofpensacola.com>; Brian Cooper <bcooper@cityofpensacola.com>; Chris Mauldin
<CMauldin@cityofpensacola.com>; Cynthia Cannon <CCannon@cityofpensacola.com>; Derrik Owens
<DOwens@cityofpensacola.com>; Diane Moore <DMoore@cityofpensacola.com>; Heather Lindsay
<HLindsay@cityofpensacola.com>; Jonathan Bilby <JBilby@cityofpensacola.com>; Karl Fenner (AT&T)
<KF5345@att.com>; Kellie L. Simmons (Gulf Power) <kellie.simmons@nexteraenergy.com>; Leslie Statler
<LStatler@cityofpensacola.com>; Miriam Woods <MWoods@cityofpensacola.com>; Paut A Kelly(G!S)
<PAKelly@cityofpensacola.com>; Robbie Weekley <rweekley@cityofpensacola.com>; Ryan J. Novota
<RNovota@cityofpensacola.com>; Sherry Morris <SMorris@cityofpensacola.com>; Stephen Kennington (AT&T)
<sk1674@att.com>

Subject: Vacation of ROW - Stanley Avenue

Good Afternoon All,

Please review and comment on the attached request before the Planning Board for a Vacation of Right of Way
application. A site plan and legal description of the area proposed to be vacated along Stanley Avenue are included in
the attached.

Please provide comments by close of business on Friday February 28, 2020.

Thank you!

Cynthia Cannon, AICP
Assistant Planning Director

Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com
222 W Main St.

Pensacola, FL. 32502

Office: 850.435-1670
ccannon@cityofpensacola.com
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FLORIDA'S FIRST & FUTURE

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of Pensacola officials
and employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt, Under Florida law, email
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Cynthia Cannon

From: Jonathan Bilby

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 1:55 PM
To: Cynthia Cannon

Subject: RE: Vacation of ROW - Stanley Avenue

No issues or concerns from me.

From: Cynthia Cannon

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 12:55 PM

To: Jonathan Bilby <JBilby@cityofpensacola.com>
Subject: FW: Vacation of ROW - Stanley Avenue

Jonathon,
Do you have any concerns with this application?

Thank you!

Cynthia Cannon, AICP
Assistant Planning Director

Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com
222 W Main St.

Pensacola, FL 32502

Office: 850.435-1670
ccannon@cityofpensacola.com
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FLORIDA'S FIRST & FUTURE

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of Pensacola officials
and employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email
addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this office. Instead, contact our office by

From: Cynthia Cannon <CCannon@cityofpensacola.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 3:51 PM ,

To: Amy Hargett <ahargett@cityofpensacola.com>; Andre Calaminus (ECUA) <andre.calaminus@ecua.fl.gov>; Annie
Bloxson <ABloxson@cityofpensacola.com>; Bill Kimball <bkimball@cityofpensacola.com>; Brad Hinote
<bradhinote @cityofpensacola.com>; Brian Cooper <bcooper@cityofpensacola.com>; Chris Mauldin
<CMauldin@cityofpensacola.com>; Cynthia Cannon <CCannon@cityofpensacola.com>; Derrik Owens
<DOwens@cityofpensacola.com>; Diane Moore <DMoore @cityofpensacola.com>; Heather Lindsay
<HLindsay@cityofpensacola.com>; Jonathan Bilby <JBilby@cityofpensacola.com>; Karl Fenner (AT&T)
<KF5345@att.com>; Kellie L. Simmons (Gulf Power) <kellie. simmons@nexteraenergy.com>; Leslie Statler
<LStatler@cityofpensacola.com>; Miriam Woods <MWoods@cityofpensacola.com>; Paul A Kelly(GIS)
<PAKelly@cityofpensacola.com>; Robbie Weekley <rweekley@cityofpensacola.com>; Ryan J. Novota
<RNovota@cityofpensacola.com>; Sherry Morris <SMorris@cityofpensacola.com>; Stephen Kennington (AT&T)
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Cynthia Cannon

-
From: ST PIERRE, ROB A <RS634Y@att.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 2:04 PM
To: Cynthia Cannon
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Vacation of ROW - Stanley Avenue
Attachments: Stanley Ave Vacation of ROW App.pdf

THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ACCOUNT
Cynthia,

AT&T does not have any facilities in this ROW/Alley and has no objection to the Vacation of Alley
Request.

Thanks,

Rob St. Pierre
Manager, OSP PIng & Eng
Technology Operations

AT&T
605 W Garden St. Pensacola, FL 32502
0 850.436.1701 | rs634y@att.com

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are AT&T property, are confidential, and are intended solely for
use by the individual or entity to whom this email is addressed. If you are not one of the named recipient(s) or
otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
delete this message immediately from your computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding,
printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

From: Cynthia Cannon [mailto:CCannon@cityofpensacola.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 3:51 PM

To: Amy Hargett <ahargett@cityofpensacola.com>; Andre Calaminus (ECUA) <andre.calaminus@ecua.fl.gov>; Annie
Bloxson <ABloxson@cityofpensacola.com>; Bill Kimball <pkimball@cityofpensacola.com>; Brad Hinote

<bradhinote @cityofpensacola.com>; Brian Cooper <bcooper@cityofpensacola.com>; Chris Mauldin
<CMauldin@cityofpensacola.com>; Cynthia Cannon <CCannon@cityofpensacola.com>; Derrik Owens
<DOwens@cityofpensacola.com>; Diane Moore <DMoore@cityofpensacola.com>; Heather Lindsay
<HLindsay@cityofpensacola.com>; Jonathan Bilby <JBilby@cityofpensacola.com>; FENNER, KARL L <kf5345@att.com>;
Kellie L. Simmons (Gulf Power) <kellie.simmons@nexteraenergy.com>; Leslie Statler <LStatler@cityofpensacola,com>;
Miriam Woods <MWoods@cityofpensacola.com>; Paul A Kelly(GIS) <PAKelly@cityofpensacola.com>; Robbie Weekley
<rweekley@cityofpensacola.com>; Ryan J. Novota <RNovota@cityofpensacola.com>; Sherry Morris
<SMorris@cityofpensacola.com>; KENNINGTON, STEPHEN <sk1674@att.com>

Subject: Vacation of ROW - Stanley Avenue

Good Afternoon All,

Please review and comment on the attached request before the Planning Board for a Vacation of Right of Way
application. Asite plan and legal description of the area proposed to be vacated along Stanley Avenue are included in
the attached.



